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Proposed amendments by pro-developer Administrator Dick Persson to Northern Beaches 
Development Control Plans need thorough scrutiny. 
 
An Elected Council should make this decision, not Dick Persson who increased height limits 
in Dee Why to 18 storeys for the Multiplex site. 
 
Vincent De Luca OAM 
 

 


